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2113 Acoma West BLDG # 1 Lake Havasu City, AZ 86404 Ph # (928) 706-0546 Fx # (928) 680-9190

Dear Valued Customers,
	This is a notice of your annual reverse osmosis filtration service (may be due now).  This includes a replacement of all water filters and sanitization of the water tank. When your ready to set up your appointment please call us on our business line or email jeff@pbandjwater.com to schedule your date as soon as possible. Thank you again for being a customer of PB & J Water and hope to hear from you soon.
										Sincerely,
[bookmark: _GoBack]									The Staff at PB & J Water 
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SPECIALIZING IN WATER FILTRATION




